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October 26th, 2022

Anna Welton, Associate Dean of Community & Global Engagement
awelton@warren-wilson.edu
Warren Wilson College
PO Box 9000 CPO 6371
Asheville, NC 28815

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to notify our collaborative partners at UNALM that I will serve as the official point person
responsible for communication regarding our collaborative relationship, on behalf of Warren Wilson College.

Please file this as an addendum to our MOU.

Sincerely,

Anna Welton
Associate Dean of Community & Global Engagement
Warren Wilson College


